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October 13, 2011
The Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) met September 20, 2011.
On September 20, the NPGRTF met for its regularly scheduled meeting. During the meeting the following items were discussed:
    The group reviewed draft NPRR and NOGRR on Inadvertent Interchange and Inadvertent Energy Clarification. NPGRTF submitted the draft NPRR and NOGRR. The group reviewed possible conflict with FAC-003 and NOG 3.7.2 with reporting of vegetation related outages. Submitted guide language to Texas RE for clarification. The group reviewed proposed changes to Transmission Operator term and definition. The group submitted proposed language to ERCOT Legal for clarification.
Action items for the group, assignments were made to develop and bring back for next meeting and review several possibly conflicts.
Next NPGRTF meeting – October 18, 2011 at the ERCOT Met Center room 168.
